
Our stargazing event will be held at the South Front, by the 
University Tower, from 7.30pm – 9.30pm on Wed 18th January.  
 

Visitors should enter the University campus at the Main Gatehouse, 
situated by the traffic lights on University Avenue at the brow of the hill. 
Visitors arriving by car should inform campus security, at the traffic barrier, 
that they are attending the public stargazing event at the South Front. 
 

Follow the route around The Square, indicated by the white line.  Ample 
parking is available in front of the University Tower. 
 

In the event of cloudy or wet weather, there will be a series of public talks 
in an adjacent lecture theatre;  the talks will also be streamed live on the 
web by Glasgow University Student Television.  
 

                      Remember to dress warmly! 
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